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Dear Parent/Carer, 

“Jack and the Busby Beanstalks” Performance Arrangements 

Thursday 3rd December

Pupils should be dropped off at the main school entrance between 5.45pm and 6.00pm.  This will allow us time to get the children ready for the performance.  The church doors will open at 6.10pm to allow parents and friends to take their seats for the performance.  The show starts at 6.30pm.  There will be a 20 minute interval and the audience can purchase refreshments in the Church Hall.  Mr Eve has asked that we do not take food or drink into the church itself.
At the end of the performance, pupils will be taken back to the school to change.  Pupils in Primary 2 and Primary 2/3 pupils will be dismissed from the ramp door at the gym hall.  Pupils in Primary 3 and 4 will be dismissed from the main door of the school.  If you have more than one child performing in the show, please collect the younger child first.  Pupils will not be dismissed until an adult is there to collect them.  We anticipate collection time will be approximately 8pm.
Friday 4th December 

Pupils will have an early lunch (12.00-12.45pm) and will be at the church ready to start the performance at 1.30pm.  The church doors will open at 1pm to allow parents and friends to take their seats for the performance.  Again, refreshments will be served in the Church Hall at the interval.

At the end of the performance, pupils will be taken back to the school to change.  Pupils in Primary 2 and Primary 2/3 pupils will be dismissed from the ramp door at the gym hall.  Pupils in Primary 3 and 4 will be dismissed from the main door of the school.  If you have more than one child performing in the show, please collect the younger child first.  Pupils will not be dismissed until an adult is there to collect them.  We anticipate collection time will be approximately 3pm.

If you are attending the show on Friday and have a child in P1, P5, P6 or P7, school staff will supervise them until you are able to collect them.
Thank you again for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Sharon Hunter

Head Teacher
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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY


